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Friday 28th June 2024 
 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We will be holding our Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 9.15am on Friday 19th July. This will be a special assembly 
for our year 6 cohort as it will allow us the opportunity to reflect on the time your child has spent at Slade 
and celebrate all that they have achieved.  
 
Your support over the years has been highly valued and this assembly would not be complete without you. 
Therefore, we invite you to join us for this special event. We are welcoming two family members per child 
to ensure that we can accommodate all families.  
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible and would ask you to complete the attached slip and 
return it back to school as quickly as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr Jones 
Headteacher 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Year 6 Leavers assembly  
 
 

 
Name of child: ____________________________________Class: _________ 
 
I would like one / two tickets for the Year 6 Leavers Assembly (please circle) 
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